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Self Sufficient Sailor 3rd edition
A Wall Street Journal writer’s conversation-changing look at
how reading aloud makes adults and children smarter,
happier, healthier, more successful and more closely
attached, even as technology pulls in the other direction. A
miraculous alchemy occurs when one person reads to
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another, transforming the simple stuff of a book, a voice, and
a bit of time into complex and powerful fuel for the heart,
brain, and imagination. Grounded in the latest neuroscience
and behavioral research, and drawing widely from literature,
The Enchanted Hour explains the dazzling cognitive and
social-emotional benefits that await children, whatever their
class, nationality or family background. But it’s not just about
bedtime stories for little kids: Reading aloud consoles, uplifts
and invigorates at every age, deepening the intellectual lives
and emotional well-being of teenagers and adults, too.
Meghan Cox Gurdon argues that this ancient practice is a
fast-working antidote to the fractured attention spans,
atomized families and unfulfilling ephemera of the tech era,
helping to replenish what our devices are leaching away. For
everyone, reading aloud engages the mind in complex
narratives; for children, it’s an irreplaceable gift that builds
vocabulary, fosters imagination, and kindles a lifelong
appreciation of language, stories and pictures. Bringing
together the latest scientific research, practical tips, and
reading recommendations, The Enchanted Hour will both
charm and galvanize, inspiring readers to share this
invaluable, life-altering tradition with the people they love
most.

How to Raise Monarch Butterflies
Homeschool Teacher is a guide for families new to
homeschooling, old hands looking for ideas, and parents
wanting to help their children after school. Based on twelve
years of homeschooling experience and academic research,
Homeschool Teacher covers how we learn, teaching tactics,
specific recommendations for subject areas, how to choose
the best curriculum for your family and situation, and above
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all, how to make school rigorous and interesting, academic
and practical. Homeschool Teacher demonstrates how to
meld the best of traditional academics and child-led learning
to develop an individual program that will maximize your
child's potential.

Sailing Wondertime: A Family Voyage from
Seattle to New Zealand
C. S. Lewis was a British author, lay theologian, and
contemporary of J.R.R. Tolkien. The Voyage of the Dawn
Treader is the third book in The Chronicles of Narnia series of
seven books.

Twenty Small Sailboats to Take You Anywhere
Common lore is that you cannot sail the northwest coast - the
winds are too fickle so you must motor along the Inside
Passage. The author knows that is not true because in 7
years she traveled over 10,000 NM along the northwest coast
in her 38' sailboat, sailing about 2/3 of the time under way.
This guide will help you understand how you can do the
same. There are two features of the northwest coast inland
waters that you must understand. First, the regions you will
pass through have unusual wind patterns that seem
completely erratic until you understand the common summer
weather patterns and how land affects wind. Then, the winds
are predictable and comprehensible, and you will know when
and where to sail. Second, the tidal currents can be so strong
that a narrow channel becomes a raging white water rapid,
complete with whirlpools and strong eddies. With two tide
cycles a day, and a height difference of up to 23 feet (7
meters), anyone traveling in a sailboat must take the extreme
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tidal conditions seriously. If you don't know when your travel
must coincide with the appropriate current flow, you may go
backwards (or worse). This guide is not a memoir, doesn't
focus on anchorages, and won't try to teach you how to sail.
Instead it is a practical guide about how to take advantage of
the characteristic winds and tidal currents of each area so you
can enjoy sailing, rather than motoring, along this uniquely
beautiful temperate wilderness coastline. Whether you are
sailboat cruising in the Pacific Northwest, or getting ready for
the Race to Alaska (R2AK), this guide will help you become
an expert at taking advantage of the so-called "fickle" winds.
Here are more details about the very-well researched guide. It
begins with a brief part on planning and a general overview of
the currents and wind. It then provides 19 reference chapters
divided into three parts: "Cruising in Civilization" from Seattle
to Johnstone Strait; "Cruising in Wilderness" through
Johnstone Strait, Queen Charlotte Strait and the north BC
coast to Prince Rupert; and "Cruising the Big Water" from the
Southeast Alaska border to Glacier Bay. Each reference
chapter identifies the relevant nautical charts, applicable
weather forecasts, pertinent marine condition reporting
stations, tide and current stations, details of Vessel Traffic
Services (VTS) and the local commercial traffic check-in
points. Each chapter also includes route planning sections
that highlight important decisions that sailors must make
under way based on current weather conditions, such as
whether to run Johnstone Strait or take the more protected
northern channels, or deciding whether and how to take an
inland vs. outer route. For planning purposes, the Appendices
provide historical wind data for the summer months from
more than 85 marine condition reporting stations so you can
know how the wind direction and speed varies from month-tomonth. This guide is written for sailors, by a sailor who
understands the conditions sailboats need for sailing. You'll
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find yourself constantly referring to this planning and
reference guide as you sail the Pacific Northwest Coast.

World Cruising Destinations
"Independence on thirty feet. A survival guide to
homesteading on the ocean"--Jacket subtitle. "Consider a
boat as a total life support system--living on board, at home,
on the seas or in port; sailing where you choose to go and
moving on when it is time."

DuckTales Adventurer’s Guide
When we think of jungles, we often think of a densely
forested area with thick foliage; this is what is known as a
primary jungle. But jungles can also include swamps,
grasslands, and cultivated areas. Primary jungles can fall into
the category of either a tropical rain forest or a deciduous
forest, depending on the types of trees and plants found
growing there. A tropical rain forest is typified by having tall
trees whose upper branches interlock to form canopies. Yet
of all the environments in which man has to survive, the
jungle offers the best chance. The SAS have operated in the
jungle for years, sometimes staying in the forest for months at
a time. They developed a technique whereby they had two
sets of clothing, one for daytime use and one for night. Just
before they went to sleep they would change from their wet
clothing, which was normally hung under the shelter to dry
out. In the morning they would change from their dry clothing
and put on the wet. It is an uncomfortable change, but one
that guaranteed a good night’s sleep in dry clothing. The
SAS Guide to Jungle Survival will teach the reader to come to
terms with the jungle environment, understand it, and work
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with it as opposed to “fighting it.” The jungle forest can
provide shelter, food, and water in abundance, and this book
will show you how. If the jungle offers any problems, it is with
disease and wild animals; The SAS Guide to Jungle Survival
will show you how to avoid and resist both and come out
alive.

The Annapolis Book of Seamanship
“Impey combines the vision of a practicing scientist with the
voice of a gifted storyteller.”—Dava Sobel In this vibrant, eyeopening tour of milestones in the history of our universe,
Chris Impey guides us through space and time, leading us
from the familiar sights of the night sky to the dazzlingly
strange aftermath of the Big Bang. What if we could look into
space and see not only our place in the universe but also how
we came to be here? As it happens, we can. Because it takes
time for light to travel, we see more and more distant regions
of the universe as they were in the successively greater past.
Impey uses this concept—"look-back time"—to take us on an
intergalactic tour that is simultaneously out in space and back
in time. Performing a type of cosmic archaeology, Impey
brilliantly describes the astronomical clues that scientists
have used to solve fascinating mysteries about the origins
and development of our universe. The milestones on this
journey range from the nearby to the remote: we travel from
the Moon, Jupiter, and the black hole at the heart of our
galaxy all the way to the first star, the first ray of light, and
even the strange, roiling conditions of the infant universe, an
intense and volatile environment in which matter was created
from pure energy. Impey gives us breathtaking visual
descriptions and also explains what each landmark can
reveal about the universe and its history. His lucid,
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wonderfully engaging scientific discussions bring us to the
brink of modern cosmology and physics, illuminating such
mind-bending concepts as invisible dimensions,
timelessness, and multiple universes. A dynamic and
unforgettable portrait of the cosmos, How It Began will reward
its readers with a deeper understanding of the universe we
inhabit as well as a renewed sense of wonder at its beauty
and mystery.

Draw Baby Beasties
In As Long as It’s Fun, the biography of Lin and Larry
Pardey, Herb McCormick recounts their remarkable sailing
career—from their early days in Southern California to their
two circumnavigations to their current life in a quiet cove in
New Zealand. Through interviews with their families, friends,
and critics, McCormick delves deeply into the couple’s oftencontroversial opinions, sometimes-tenuous marriage, and
amazing list of accomplishments. As Long as It’s Fun is as
much a love story as it is a sea yarn, and, like all such stories,
it’s not without complications . . . which makes it not only a
sailing tale but also a human one.

Sailing to the Edge of Time
“A treasure-trove of useful, well-organized information on seagoing parenting.” —Gary “Cap’n Fatty” Goodlander, Author
of Buy, Outfit and Sail Choosing a boat that is right for your
family; handling the naysayers; keeping your children safe,
healthy and entertained afloat—this inspirational and
comprehensive guide may be just what you need to turn your
dream into a reality. The three authors, who have each
voyaged thousands of miles with children on board, provide a
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factual and balanced look at the realities of family life on the
sea. From their own experience and with information from
interviews with dozens of other voyaging parents, they
discuss caring for an infant on board, handling the changing
needs of children as they grow, education options, ensuring
parents find the private time to keep their relationships in
tune, and helping children make the eventual transition back
to shore life. Added to the authors’ voices are sidebars from
other cruising parents with specialized information on
subjects as diverse as handling special diets and how your
children can keep in touch with friends around the world. A
unique bonus chapter, written by a dozen former cruising
kids, looks at the long-term effects of breaking away from
shoreside normalcy. A substantial appendix of resources
provides valuable further information on the subjects covered
in this book. It is said that every parent inflicts their lifestyle
choices on their children. Read this book to find why heading
out to sea with your children may be the most rewarding
infliction of all.

Taken by the Wind
Live the cruising life without being wealthy! Thousands of
ordinary people are living their dreams of sailing the world
thanks to The Cruising Life, and this completely updated
Second Edition aims to help thousands more find adventure
over the horizon. Even if you’ve never sailed before, this A-toZ guide can have you cruising to exotic ports within five
years. Your adventure begins right at home, practicing to live
a sensible life with only the essentials, as described by
lifelong sailor Jim Trefethen, who relishes the cruising life in
retirement. Along your path to living at sea, Jim prepares you
to: Discuss the pros, cons, and realities of the cruising life
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with your spouse Save and maintain the best type of cruising
fund to meet your goals Strip away your anchors, including
useless possessions, credit card debt, and your job Manage,
grow, and protect your cruising fund while at sea Develop
essential skills for living on the water, and how to earn an
income selling those skills Find the boat you need, outfitted
with the essential gear and equipment, in your price range
Assimilate into the sailing community by developing the traits
of a successful cruiser If you think age, experience, and
money can keep you from the cruising life, you haven’t read
The Cruising Life, Second Edition.

Swell
A new classic from one of the world's most respected sailing
authors More than 35 years ago, Hal Roth quit his job as a
journalist and went sailing. Since then, he's logged more than
200,000 sea miles. Along the way, Roth also has authored
eight voyaging classics, including the 1978 bestseller After
50,000 Miles. Taking that book as its starting point, this
handsome new volume incorporates the new technologies
and discoveries of the last quarter century along with another
150,000 miles of experience. A compendium of mature, timetested sea wisdom from one of the world's most respected
sailing writers, How to Sail Around the World will tell the
reader: How to choose and equip a sailboat for long-distance
cruising, with an emphasis on simplicity and a modest budget
How to plan and conduct a voyage anywhere in the world
How to master the arts of navigation, anchoring, and daily life
aboard in exotic places How to cope with storms at sea--the
most complete and authoritative treatise on this critical topic
ever published
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Set Sail and Live Your Dreams
John Kretschmer is sailing's practical philosopher – as much
a doer as a thinker. And that is the overarching theme of this
chronicle of a sailing life. Often amusing, sometimes
poignant, occasionally terrifying but always inspiring, his
deeply personal account is a welcome reminder of the good
life waiting at sea. With hundreds of thousands of nautical
miles under his keel, John's adventures have taken him
several times around the world, with challenging crossings of
the Atlantic and the Pacific, a narrow escape from a coup in
Yemen, an unlikely deliverance from a coral reef off Belize as
well as more serene, introspective passages where trade
winds are blowing and stories are flowing. His crew has
included CEOs, actors, writers, teachers, kids – in essence,
everyone. John's narrative is interwoven with practical tips
and advice in seamanship, but also, and just as importantly,
his hard-won insights about making the most of our lives. He
truly believes we find out who we really are, and what we are
capable of, far from the shackles of land, when we find a
place where time changes shape – days may merge into one
another, but minutes are memorable. To live adventurously is
to live more fully, and that is the life John Kretschmer
continues to live. In this book he shares his simple
profundities that will inspire those who live to sail, and those
seeking something more rewarding from life.

How It Began: A Time-Traveler's Guide to the
Universe
"People have told us how lucky we are, to get to sail far away.
My typical response is to say luck has little to do with it, that
we've worked so very hard, made many difficult decisions,
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and given up so much for so many years to get to this place
on the Earth. But on nights like this, under a sky full of stars
and our spinnaker full of warm trade wind pulling us deeper
into the South Pacific Ocean, I see how very lucky we truly
are to be here together." In 2011, the Johnson family of four
left their comfortable home in the Pacific Northwest, trading it
in for a life of unpredictability, adventure, and joy aboard their
38-foot sailboat, Wondertime. With their two young daughters,
Sara and Michael sailed north to Canada, south to Mexico,
then west across the Pacific, eventually landing in New
Zealand. All along the way, Sara kept an online journal of
their travels and trials, her stories followed by hundreds of
friends and family members. Now, the best of her stories,
essays, and voyage logs are collected in this freshly-edited
volume for all to enjoy. Much more than a typical travel log,
this is the story of a family's journey into uncertainty, and
coming out on the other side knowing that the only thing that's
truly certain is the importance of treasuring time with the ones
you love.

The Voyage of the Space Beagle
The ABCs of Sailing is a colorful introduction to the joy of
sailing. Learn about sailing terms from A to Z with fun
illustrations and rhyming descriptions for each letter. This is a
great book for parents, grandparents, and anyone with young
children who love sailing!

The Island of the Skog
The Voyager's Handbook
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Straightforward advice on what to do under threat of a
dangerous situation.

Voyaging With Kids
'What Jimmy Cornell doesn't know about cruising isn't worth
knowing' - Yachting World One of the most influential cruising
yachtsmen writing today, Jimmy Cornell has sailed over
200,000 miles on all the oceans of the world, including three
circumnavigations and voyages to the Arctic and Antarctic.
His successful guide to sailing around the world, World
Cruising Routes, has helped many aspirational voyagers turn
their dreams into reality and follow in his footsteps. Here in its
extensively revised edition is its partner, covering all the landbased essentials for cruisers. This substantial handbook
profiles every cruising destination in the world, with
information on cruising attractions, history, culture,
climate(including average monthly temperatures and rainfall,
plus tropical storm seasons), local laws, regulations and
formalities, facilities available, plus public holidays and
events, emergency telephone numbers, and much more.
Everything the cruiser needs to know about. Lavishly
illustrated throughout, it is not only a must-have onboard
reference work for long distance sailors, but will undoubtedly
inspire the adventurous to sail where they have never sailed
before.

The Boat Galley Cookbook: 800 Everyday
Recipes and Essential Tips for Cooking Aboard
A re-release of a golden-age classic follows the episodic
adventures of a great space ship that explores the far
reaches of the galaxy and chronicles their encounters with
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myriad alien beings, including the Ix, who lay their eggs in
human bodies. Reprint. 12,500 first printing.

Cloud Atlas
Sailing Ten Years and 20,000 Miles In Search of Surf and
Self

The Enchanted Hour
A life-and-limb-saving guide for artists! For centuries, brave
artists have sought the elusive offspring of legend's most
infamous beasts. Many have met ugly ends whiles scaling
cliffs for a glimpse of griffon hatchlings, venturing into dark
forests in pursuit of moody little Minotaurs or voyaging to sea
where newborn krakens toss boats like bath toys. Here at
long last is a more practical, less perilous alternative. Draw
Baby Beasties offers a rare, intimate and danger-free view
into the formative years of dragons, trolls, harpies and other
fantastical creatures. Use the easy-to-follow drawing
instructions to start assembling simple shapes, then add
shading, texture and color to capture magical unicorn foals,
flaming phoenix chicks, gruesome gargoyle pups and other
fantastical youth of land, sky and sea. Even beginners can
achieve happy results quickly, without risk to life or limb.
Complete with fascinating insights on habits, habitats and
favorite pastimes, Draw Baby Beasties provides
groundbreaking, possibly life-saving instruction for artists who
dare take on these awesome and adorable adolescents.
Everything you need to draw legendary little ones! * Step-bystep demonstrations of 27 baby fantasy creatures * Tips for
depicting true-to-life anatomy, poses and expressions *
Narrative profiles of each species
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The Voyage of the Dawn Treader
Retire early, sell everything, buy a boat and sail around the
world. What could go wrong? Told with great suspense and
sparkling with wry humor, Escape from the Ordinary captures
the terrors and pleasures that come with forging ahead
against great odds on the adventure of a lifetime.

Catamarans
This book is just what the title says. It is the distillation of what
the Lin and Larry learned during more than 47 years of sailing
together, years during which they covered more than
210,0000 miles on board their two cutters, Seraffyn and
Taleisin, and on scores of other boats they have delivered or
raced. Lin and Larry tell how they have sailed in comfort and
safety without large cash outlay- on a pay-as-you-earn-as-yougo plan and by simplifying. The first two editions of this
invaluable text have seen more than 60,000 copies reach
people who dream of setting sail, be it for a weekend voyage
across to an offshore island, or for a world circumnavigation.
Lin continues voyaging now she is well into her seventh
decade of life. Armed with what she is learning as she
explores the islands and far corners of the Tasman Sea, she
has updated and revised the information found in the original
edition plus added several new chapters. Amidst the new
material is an extensive look at the lessons learned as Lin
and Larry safely negotiated the stormy waters around Cape
Horn and beyond. This book could help you cut the ties that
bind you to shore.

As Long as It’'s Fun
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The modern cruising catamaran has arrived The arguments
are over and the verdict is in--cruising catamarans comprise a
rapidly growing percentage of the cruising fleet worldwide.
Their advantages of space, stability, speed, and handling
under power are truly compelling, and modern cats are every
bit as reliable as monohulls. This long overdue, in-depth
guide will help you choose and cruise the right catamaran for
your needs. “An authoritative guide for novices and
experienced sailors; the best book written on the subjects
since the early 1990s.”--“Trimaran” Jim Brown, renowned
multihull designer “In Catamarans, Gregor Tarjan shares his
enthusiasm for yachts with two hulls, based on years of
sailing all types. An excellent introduction.”--Dick Newick,
legendary catamaran and trimaran designer “If you are
contemplating spending hundreds of thousands of dollars on
a cruising catamaran, the small price of this book is probably
the best investment you could possibly start with.”--from the
Foreword by Charles K. Chiodi, publisher of Multihulls
Magazine

Tuf Voyaging
The riveting story of Ferdinand Magellan’s historic
60,000-mile ocean voyage—now updated with a new
introduction commemorating the 500th anniversary of his
journey. “Prodigious research, sure-footed prose and vivid
descriptions make for a thoroughly satisfying account it is all
here in the wondrous detail, a first-rate historical page
turner.”— New York Times Book Review Ferdinand
Magellan's daring circumnavigation of the globe in the
sixteenth century was a three-year odyssey filled with sex,
violence, and amazing adventure. Now in Over the Edge of
the World, prize-winning biographer and journalist Laurence
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Bergreen entwines a variety of candid, firsthand accounts,
bringing to life this groundbreaking and majestic tale of
discovery that changed both the way explorers would
henceforth navigate the oceans and history itself. Now
updated to include a new introduction commemorating the
500th anniversary of Magellan’s voyage.

Sailing the Farm
"Set Sail and Live Your Dreams" is the story of how Bruce
and April overcame adversity, financial hurdles, and a steep
learning curve to create the adventure of a lifetime for
themselves and their two young daughters.

The Cruising Life: A Commonsense Guide for the
Would-Be Voyager
“Belongs in the bookshelf of every cruising vessel.”—Blue
Water Sailing “If you are serious about that extended voyage,
read The Voyager’s Handbook.”—Sailing “Every now and
then a new voice emerges in the world of sailing literature that
stands out, a voice that is both clear and of lasting quality.
The appearance of such a new voice is something of an
event, and that’s what we’d call the publication of The
Voyager’s Handbook.”—Blue Water Sailing This inspirational
and comprehensive manual leads you step by step through
every aspect of choosing, planning, and following the
voyager’s life. Using three example boats representing three
cruising lifestyles—Simplicity, Moderation, and Highlife—Beth
Leonard helps make your bluewater dreams come true,
whether you’re sailing on a shoestring or a CEO’s pension.
Starting with the things you can’t do without—an enthusiastic
crew, a seaworthy boat, and, of course, money—Leonard
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offers sage advice on how to select crewmembers who are
truly committed to the voyage, how to choose the right boat
for you, and how to find just the right approach to financing
your voyage and making the most of every dollar spent.
Managing life from a floating home and keeping that home
livable, seaworthy, and safe requires you to become, among
other things, the ship’s purser, engineer, doctor, cook, and
cruise director. You’ll discover how to prepare for these new
roles and put necessary equipment and arrangements in
place before you untie your docklines. This exquisitely
detailed guide also helps you master the skills you’ll need to
handle a boat at sea with a small crew, including Weather
forecasting Passage planning Watchkeeping Heavy-weather
sailing Emergency management Midocean repairs Complete
with dozens of easy-to-use graphs and tables for quick
reference, along with the hard-won wisdom of experienced
cruisers, The Voyager’s Handbook is the ultimate resource
for anyone who is planning, preparing for, or just dreaming
about a great adventure on the high seas.

The Odyssey of Homer
Fully illustrated guide to the practical details of ocean sailing
provides information on the most recent technical
developments in hulls, rigging, sails, and navigational aids

Homeschool Teacher
In June 2009, Caspar and Nichola created a plan to sail
around the world with their young children. Most people
thought they were crazy. But over the past seven years
they've embraced every moment of this momentous chapter
of their lives. Five years of planning – the vision, the values,
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the practicalities, the realities, the excitement, the highs, the
lows and the seemingly adventure-stopping obstacles – led to
two wonderful years of living their dream – the magical and
the scary; enjoying life and learning as a family. This is
Caspar's story. It's a story of a fabulous sailing adventure but
it's also so much more than that – it's an inspirational tale for
all those wishing they could do the same; it's a practical guide
to show you just how you can make it happen; it's a
motivational story of leadership and teamwork within a family;
and it's a funny, heart-warming tale of slightly unconventional
family life. The fascinating narrative of Caspar's story is
accompanied by useful text features such as tip boxes,
sidebars and chapter summaries, so that the reader can
easily extrapolate the necessary nuggets about how they can
make the dream a reality.

Voyaging Under Sail
To escape the dangers of urban life, Jenny and her friends
sail away to an island, only to be faced with a new
problem--its single inhabitant--the Skog.

Ultimate Survival Guide for Kids
An introduction to the life cycle of monarch butterflies depicts
every stage while instructing youngsters on how to attract and
raise their own butterflies, and explains how released
butterflies migrate to resume the next cycle.

Roll Deep: Poems
Long before A Game of Thrones became an international
phenomenon, #1 New York Times bestselling author George
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R. R. Martin had taken his loyal readers across the cosmos.
Now back in print after almost ten years, Tuf Voyaging is the
story of quirky and endearing Haviland Tuf, an unlikely hero
just trying to do right by the galaxy, one planet at a time.
Haviland Tuf is an honest space-trader who likes cats. So
how is it that, in competition with the worst villains the
universe has to offer, he’s become the proud owner of a
seedship, the last remnant of Earth’s legendary Ecological
Engineering Corps? Never mind; just be thankful that the
most powerful weapon in human space is in good
hands—hands which now have the godlike ability to control the
genetic material of thousands of outlandish creatures. Armed
with this unique equipment, Tuf is set to tackle the problems
that human settlers have created in colonizing far-flung
worlds: hosts of hostile monsters, a population hooked on
procreation, a dictator who unleashes plagues to get his own
way . . . and in every case, the only thing that stands between
the colonists and disaster is Tuf’s ingenuity—and his
reputation as a man of integrity in a universe of rogues. “A
rich blend of adventure, humor, compassion and all the other
things that make being human worthwhile.”—Analog “A new
facet of Martin’s manysided talent.”—Asimov’s

The ABCs of Sailing
The passagemaking bible updated to help you live your longdistance voyaging dreams First published in 1975, Robert
Beebe's Voyaging Under Power revolutionized long-distance
cruising, encouraging powerboaters to enjoy what was once
exclusive to sailboats and their crews: crossing oceans to
exotic, interesting, and beautiful places in comfort with a
minimum of problems and expense. Now power-cruising
couple Denis and Mary Umstot, whose interest in power
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voyaging was ignited by Beebe’s work, have updated
Voyaging Under Power for the twenty-first century. The much
anticipated Voyaging Under Power, Fourth Edition, includes
Beebe's original wisdom and philosophy of passagemaking,
as well as his groundbreaking thoughts on vessel stability and
fuel monitoring. Fourteen new chapters provide insights into a
range of additional topics vital for ocean passages and
passagemakers, including: Seaworthiness, stability, and other
design concepts Options for stabilizing passagemakers
including paravanes, active and passive fins, and antiroll
tanks Selecting and understanding the critical systems for
long-distance voyaging A decision process for choosing a
new boat or analyzing the suitability of a used boat An
examination of passagemaking models from Nordhavn,
Kadey-Krogen, Seahorse, and Dashew, as well as the
designs of Stephen Seaton, Michael Kasten, George Buehler,
Dave Gerr, and others Highlights of successful and proven
passagemakers of the past, including examples from eleven
builders and designers First-hand accounts from
passagemakers around the globe, including the
Mediterranean, Black Sea, South America, South Pacific,
Madagascar, and beyond Tips on understanding and
predicting weather and waves and what to do in a storm
Understanding offshore safety issues, including how to avoid
trouble and cross oceans in comfort Choosing and training
crew as well as communication tips for a better cruising
experience Preparing for and resolving maintenance
problems at sea and in distant anchorages "The list of
contributors shows the quality of experience in the pages of
this fourth edition. Anyone wanting to join, or at least
understand the elements of, the long-distance
passagemaking lifestyle will find a great deal of knowledge
that is realistic, useful, and timely. You'll keep Voyaging
Under Power on your pilothouse bookshelf (or its electronic
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equivalent) for years to come." -- Bill Parlatore, Founder of
PassageMaker Magazine "Captain Beebe applied Navy
experience, technical creativity, and an open mind to his selfappointed task of inventing the long-range power cruiser. He
embraced ideas that others discarded as readily as he
rejected solutions others found indispensable. His path, like
all innovators, was the uncommon one and his selfless
sharing in Voyaging Under Power literally launched a
thousand ships. This Fourth Edition of Beebe's classic draws
on new ideas and the accumulated wisdom of today's yacht
designers and experienced ocean voyagers to further
Beebe's cause and liberate thousands more from the tyranny
of dry land." -- Michael Jones, Ocean Traveler, Ship Design
Collaborator, and Proud Parent of Google Earth

Voyaging Under Power, 4th Edition
“Am going to cross Pacific on a wooden raft to support a
theory that the South Sea islands were peopled from Peru.
Will you come? …Reply at once.” That is how six brave and
inquisitive men came to seek a dangerous path to test a
scientific theory. On a primitive raft made of forty-foot balsa
logs and named “Kon-Tiki” in honor of a legendary sun king,
Heyerdahl and five companions deliberately risked their lives
to show that the ancient Peruvians could have made the
4,300-mile voyage to the Polynesian islands on a similar craft.
On every page of this true chronicle—from the actual building
of the raft through all the dangerous and comic adventures on
the sea, to the spectacular crash-landing and the native
islanders’ hula dances—each reader will find a wholesome
and spellbinding escape from the twenty-first century.

SAS Jungle Survival
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John Vigor turns the spotlight on twenty seaworthy sailboats
that are at home on the ocean in all weather. These are old
fiberglass boats, mostly of traditional design and strong
construction. All are small, from 20 feet to 32 feet overall, but
all have crossed oceans, and all are cheap. Choosing the
right boat to take you across an ocean or around the world
can be confusing and exasperating, particularly with a tight
budget. Vigor sets out to remedy that in this book. He
compares the designs and handling characteristics of 20
different boats whose secondhand market prices start at
about $3,000. Interviews with experienced owners (featuring
valuable tips about handling each boat in heavy weather) are
interspersed with line drawings of hulls, sail plans, and
accommodations. Vigor has unearthed the known
weaknesses of each boat and explains how to deal with
them. He rates their comparative seaworthiness, their speed,
and the number of people they can carry in comfort. If you
have ever dreamed the dream this book can help you turn it
into reality.

How to Sail Around the World
A whimsical and “devastatingly effective” (Washington Post)
collection that captures the spirit of travel and pays homage
to heritage. In his fourth collection, a breakthrough volume,
Major Jackson appropriates the vernacular notion of “rolling
deep” to capture the spirit of aesthetic travel that defines
these forceful new poems and brazenly announces his steady
accretion of literary and artistic influences, both formal and
experimental—his “crew.” The confident and radiant poems in
Roll Deep address a range of topics, most prominently human
intimacy and war. And like his best work to date, these poems
create new experiences with language owed to Jackson’s
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willingness to once again seek a rhythmic sound that
expresses the unique realities of the twenty-first century with
humor and understanding. Whether set in Nairobi, Madrid, or
Greece, the poems are sensuously evocative and
unapologetically with-it, in their effort to build community
across borders of language and style. From Urban Renewal,
“The Dadaab Suite”: I have come to Dadaab like an actor on
a press release, unprepared for the drained faces of faminefleeing refugees, my craft’s glamour dimmed by hundreds of
infant graves, children whose lolling heads’ final drop landed
on their mothers’ backs like soft stones. What beauty can I
spell in this swelter of dust?

Over the Edge of the World
No matter what anyone tells you, boat cooking IS different
from cooking ashore. The space is smaller, there’s no
grocery store 5 minutes away, you have fewer prepared foods
and electric appliances, and food storage is much different.
Despite cruising different oceans, we—Jan and Carolyn--both
faced the same challenges: eating well while having time to
enjoy all the other great aspects of cruising. We love to
snorkel, swim, kayak, explore—and just sit and admire the
view. We learned with the cookbooks we both had aboard,
and wished for information that wasn't available--like when
Jan ended up with a frozen chicken complete with head and
feet and no instructions on how to cut it up. When we couldn't
get foods such as sour cream, English muffins, spaghetti
sauce or yogurt, we adapted recipes to make our own. Other
times, we experimented with substituting ingredients--maybe
the result wasn’t identical, but it was still tasty. We ended up
with over 150 substitutions and dozens of “make it yourself”
options. As we traded recipes and knowledge with each
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other, we realized we were compiling information that became
The Boat Galley Cookbook: 800+ recipes made from readilyobtainable ingredients with hand utensils, including numerous
choices to suit every taste: not just one cake but 20, 16 ways
to prepare fish, 10 regional barbeque sauces, and so on.
Step-by-step directions to give even “non-cooks” the
confidence they can turn out tasty meals without prepared
foods. Detailed instructions on unfamiliar things like making
yogurt and bread, grilling virtually every food imaginable,
preparing and cooking freshly-caught fish and seafood,
cutting up and boning meat, cooking in a Thermos and baking
on the stove top, as well as lots of tips on how to do things
more easily in a tiny, moving kitchen. All this in an easy-tonavigate format including side tabs on the Contents to help
you find your way and extensive cross reference lists at the
end of each chapter. Quick Reference Lists provide idea
starters: suggestions of included recipes for such categories
as Mexican, Asian, and Potluck. The Boat Galley Cookbook is
designed to help you every step of the way. We hope it
becomes a trusted reference on your boat, and a source of
many enjoyable meals.

Where the Magic Happens
This fun, adventurous guide will show kids how to explore,
play and create in new and exciting ways. Inside they’ll find
guidelines for writing secret codes, building a spyglass,
walking silently, identifying animal tracks, tying knots,
detecting secret doors and passages, reading maps, building
explorer kits for various environments, learning foreign
language basics, and much more, all with thehelp of Uncle
Scrooge and his adventurous nephews, Huey, Dewey and
Louie, as well as Webby Vanderquack and Launchpad
Page 24/31

Read Book Online Voyaging With Kids A Guide
To Family Life Afloat
McQuack. Readers will also find dozens of fun activities and
challenges to play with friends, from capture the flag and
wilderness scavenger hunts to obstacle courses. Full color
illustrations throughout make this a quack-tastic book for kids
and DuckTales fans of all ages.

Space Adventurer's Guide, The
Completely revised and updated to address changes in
technology, this new edition is the definitive guide to the art
and science of sailing. Since the publication of the widely
hailed first edition in 1983, The Annapolis Book of
Seamanship has set the standard by which other books on
sailing are measured. Used throughout America as a textbook
in sailing schools and Power Squadrons, The Annapolis Book
of Seamanship thoroughly and clearly covers the
fundamental and advanced skills of modern sailing. This
edition of Annapolis is a major overhaul. Over half the book
has been revised; old topics and features have been updated,
and many new ones have been introduced. The design has
been modernized, and many color illustrations have been
added. As big and detailed as Annapolis is, the wealth of
technical information (including dozens of step-by-step
instructions) is presented here in a way that is uniquely
readable; it's both useful and easy to use. This is because
John Rousmaniere and artist Mark Smith bring to Annapolis
decades of experience both as sailors and as professional
communicators. Annapolis emphasizes the standard skills
and proven methods that eliminate error and confusion,
ensure security in emergencies, and allow every sailor more
time for enjoyment on the water. Much has changed on the
water since 1983 when this book was originally published.
Black buoys are now green, the Global Positioning Satellite
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navigation system (GPS) is almost universally used, new
types of anchors and sails have appeared, safety skills and
gear are vastly improved, many more women are
commanding boats, and catamarans and trimarans are
common where only monohulls used to sail. But for all these
modern developments, the basic skills and spirit of sailing
have not changed at all. Sail trimming, keeping up
steerageway, maintaining the dead reckoning plot, heaving-to
-- these fundamentals are as important now as ever and
receive much attention here. Among the innovations in this
edition are: * Basic skills in early chapters: Fundamental
sailing and boat-handling skills and gear, which are
introduced in chapters 1, 2, and 3. * "Hands On" segments:
Three dozen special sections, each devoted to a particular
seamanship problem and an expert solution. * More how-to
tips: Additional rules of thumb that guide a crew quickly and
successfully through seamanship problems. * New coverage
of multihulls: Advice on evaluating, anchoring, and handling
catamarans and trimarans under sail (including in storms). *
More on emergencies: New material on emergencies, safety,
and heavy-weather sailing, including a section on preparing a
docked boat for a hurricane. * Equipment updates: Expanded
coverage of the use and care of modern gear and hardware,
including radar, GPS, rescue devices, and asymmetrical
spinnakers. * Terminology: Full definition and illustration of
major terms when they're first introduced, with alternative
language provided in parentheses. * Gender: The use of
feminine personal pronouns, which reflect the fact that more
women are captaining and sailing boats than ever before.
From navigation and seamanship to boat and gear
maintenance, from pleasure cruising to heavy-weather
sailing, here is the definitive, state-of-the-art guide that
provides systematic step-by-step techniques to see you
through every situation on deck and in the cockpit.
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Escape from the Ordinary
It's not just astronauts who get to travel into space anymore.
Forward-thinking entrepreneurs have now made space flight
a reality for adventure-seekers of all kinds. And just in time,
here's a travel guide for kids to plan their own out-of-thisworld journeys. Eight potential space vacations are described,
one per chapter, complete with information about pre-trip
preparations (like training to withstand extreme g-forces),
accommodations and dining (hot dogs in zero gravity,
anyone?), awesome activities (how about a real moon walk?)
and so much more. The trips range from orbiting Earth
(available now), to voyaging through Saturn's rings, which
may be possible within the next few decades. Featuring the
coolest things to see and do in the universe, these space
vacations are not to be missed! Award-winning science
journalist Peter McMahon has come up with an intriguing
concept sure to pique a young reader's interest in all things
outer space. Based on the latest science and featuring firstperson accounts from experts in the field, this book is chockfull of opportunities for science and technology lessons. With
kid-sized bursts of text (including loads of amazing, and
sometimes icky, facts), fascinating photographs of everyday
life on actual space flights, as well as fun-filled illustrations
from Josh Holinaty, this hugely appealing book is also one
that children will gladly pick up on their own --- and devour. A
glossary and index are included.

Kon-Tiki
By the New York Times bestselling author of The Bone
Clocks | Shortlisted for the Man Booker Prize A postmodern
visionary and one of the leading voices in twenty-first-century
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fiction, David Mitchell combines flat-out adventure, a
Nabokovian love of puzzles, a keen eye for character, and a
taste for mind-bending, philosophical and scientific
speculation in the tradition of Umberto Eco, Haruki Murakami,
and Philip K. Dick. The result is brilliantly original fiction as
profound as it is playful. In this groundbreaking novel, an
influential favorite among a new generation of writers, Mitchell
explores with daring artistry fundamental questions of reality
and identity. Cloud Atlas begins in 1850 with Adam Ewing, an
American notary voyaging from the Chatham Isles to his
home in California. Along the way, Ewing is befriended by a
physician, Dr. Goose, who begins to treat him for a rare
species of brain parasite. . . . Abruptly, the action jumps to
Belgium in 1931, where Robert Frobisher, a disinherited
bisexual composer, contrives his way into the household of
an infirm maestro who has a beguiling wife and a nubile
daughter. . . . From there we jump to the West Coast in the
1970s and a troubled reporter named Luisa Rey, who
stumbles upon a web of corporate greed and murder that
threatens to claim her life. . . . And onward, with dazzling
virtuosity, to an inglorious present-day England; to a Korean
superstate of the near future where neocapitalism has run
amok; and, finally, to a postapocalyptic Iron Age Hawaii in the
last days of history. But the story doesn’t end even there.
The narrative then boomerangs back through centuries and
space, returning by the same route, in reverse, to its starting
point. Along the way, Mitchell reveals how his disparate
characters connect, how their fates intertwine, and how their
souls drift across time like clouds across the sky. As wild as a
videogame, as mysterious as a Zen koan, Cloud Atlas is an
unforgettable tour de force that, like its incomparable author,
has transcended its cult classic status to become a worldwide
phenomenon. Praise for Cloud Atlas “[David] Mitchell is,
clearly, a genius. He writes as though at the helm of some
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perpetual dream machine, can evidently do anything, and his
ambition is written in magma across this novel’s every
page.”—The New York Times Book Review “One of those
how-the-holy-hell-did-he-do-it? modern classics that no doubt
is—and should be—read by any student of contemporary
literature.”—Dave Eggers “Wildly entertaining . . . a head rush,
both action-packed and chillingly ruminative.”—People “The
novel as series of nested dolls or Chinese boxes, a puzzlebook, and yet—not just dazzling, amusing, or clever but
heartbreaking and passionate, too. I’ve never read anything
quite like it, and I’m grateful to have lived, for a while, in all its
many worlds.”—Michael Chabon “Cloud Atlas ought to make
[Mitchell] famous on both sides of the Atlantic as a writer
whose fearlessness is matched by his talent.”—The
Washington Post Book World “Thrilling . . . One of the biggest
joys in Cloud Atlas is watching Mitchell sashay from genre to
genre without a hitch in his dance step.”—Boston Sunday
Globe “Grand and elaborate . . . [Mitchell] creates a world
and language at once foreign and strange, yet strikingly
familiar and intimate.”—Los Angeles Times From the
Hardcover edition.
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